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THE FRIDAY NOTE (3RD MAY 2024) 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
We’ve had another fun-filled and action packed week at Saints and Scholars! 
 
Please see below, some important information about the week ahead! 
 
BANK HOLIDAY 
 
A reminder that school will be closed on Monday 6th May for the Bank Holiday. 
It’s lovely to see that the sun is shining and I hope everyone has a great Bank 
Holiday weekend!  
 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 
We’d like to wish some of our P4 pupils well as they make their First Holy 
Communion this Saturday (4th May 2024) at St. Malachy’s at 2pm. The children 
making their First Holy Communion and the members of the school choir should 
be seated in the chapel by 1.45pm.  
 

BOOK FAIR 
 
Thank you to those of you who supported our Book Fair. Overall, the 
Book Fair raised a total of £1358. From these sales, school is able to 
purchase just under £800 of new reading books for our class libraries. 
Thank you to Ms Hassard and Mrs Riddel for organising such a fun Book 
Week!  
 
WIZARD OF OZ 

 
In just over a week, our children will be getting ready to tread the boards as 
we present, ‘The Wizard of Oz’. If you haven’t already got your tickets, please 
contact Grainne in the school office. We accept cash or can add the cost of 
the tickets to your Parent Pay account.  
 

If you know of any local community groups who would like to come along to watch our matinee 
performance on Thursday 16th May at 10am please contact Grainne.  
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P7 REISDENTIAL TO CARLINGFORD 
 
Our P7 children are off to Carlingford for their annual residential trip from 22nd to 24th May. 
Please ensure remaining balances for this trip are settled on Parent Pay as soon as possible.  
 
SAINTS AND SCHOLARS GO COUNTRY 
 
Our Parents’ Council are thrilled to announce they are hosting a fundraising 
event to celebrate our school’s 30th year anniversary. The event will take 
place in The 4th Wall at the Marketplace Theatre on Saturday 15th June 2024.  
 
Doors open at 7pm and promises to be a fantastic night complete with fun photo booth, 
fabulous food (by On The Hoof) and music by the amazing band Stonewall! We are also having 
a silent auction and raffle for you to take part in to win some amazing prizes! 
 
All proceeds from our event will go directly to Saints and Scholars IPS to purchase new 
technology equipment for our school. We are are very excited to host this event and invite our 
community to join us in supporting our school. Everyone is welcome! 
 
Tickets are priced at £40 each and are available to order at 
saintsandscholarsschoolcouncil@gmail.com  
 
SPORTS DAY 
 
We plan (weather permitting) to hold our annual Sports Day on 
Monday 10th June. Please keep this date free- it would be great to 
see lots of parents supporting their children at this event.  
 
PARKING ON KILLUNEY PARK ROAD 
 
When parking along Killuney Park Road in the mornings and afternoons please ensure there is 
adequate space on the pavement to allow pedestrians to pass your car without having to go 
onto the road. Thank you.  
 
ALLERGEN REMINDER 
 

We have some children in school who have severe allergies to nuts, kiwi and eggs. As 
a result we ask all parents to ensure children do not bring those products into school. 
Thank you in advance for your understanding with this and for helping to keep all our 
children safe in school.  

 
As always, if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s 
class teacher or myself via Class Dojo. I am also outside the school each morning and afternoon 
if you need to catch me. If you have a safeguarding concern, Mrs O’Braonain (our Designated 
Teacher for Child Protection) can be contacted by email at aobraonain211@c2kni.net.  
 
Have a great weekend and see everyone on Tuesday! 
Mr A Scott-Mulholland (Principal) 
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